
 
 

Norfolk Integrated Education Advisory Services – reliable, high quality, responsive, collaborative and local 

D4LC 

2011-2012 
Drama for Learning & Creativity 
  
“Drama is the driving force behind 
the quickening pupil progress.” 

 Ofsted report for Barford Primary School  

(a D4LC school), May 2011 
 
 

D4LC is a successful school improvement 
initiative that uses drama as an active learning 
and teaching medium across the curriculum.  
D4LC has improved the quality of teaching and 
learning and raised standards across the 
curriculum in many schools. 
 
For a limited number of schools, D4LC will 
continue to be partly subsidised by the local 
authority.  The basic package is for the 
participation of two designated D4LC teachers 
and includes two places at the ‘Drama, Learning 
& the Brain’ conference on Friday 23rd 
September (in Norwich) and a termly visit to two 
D4LC teachers (Autumn 2011 and Spring Term 
2012) from a drama specialist consultant. 
 
 

Register your interest now! 
To register your interest in becoming a D4LC 
school please email 
danielle.youngs@norfolk.gov.uk 
by Friday 15th July 2011.  Subsidised places will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
Schools that are allocated subsidised places will 
pay just £500 for the basic package compared 
to the full rate of £980. 
 

 

http://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/getfile.asp?id=11093   

